
Hopley Walk
 The Year One children went on a lovely 

muddy walk to Hopley House on 
Wednesday. As part of their Geography 

learning they were able to identify 
human and physical features in the 

local area. The children enjoyed playing 
on the playground and had a lovely 

warming hot chocolate. 
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Happy Friday everyone. We hope you have had a lovely week and are keen to make the most 
of the coming weekend whatever your plans are. It’s only November but how quickly are 
the weeks flying by?! December will be here before we know it ! With this in mind, we will 

continue to keep you updated with any excit ing performances, assemblies, trips and experiences 
here in school over the coming weeks so that you can make sure you can make any arrangements 
you may need to in advance of these. It's been lovely to see all the support for our two charities 
this week - The Royal Brit ish Legion and Children in Need - so thank you to you all.
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The whole school 
took part in a two 
minute silence 
on Monday to remember 
those who lost their lives 
in battle as Year 6 led with 
a reflective poem.
Thank you to Miss 
McFerran, Mrs Dula and 

the children who 
represented 
the school on 
Sunday morning 
at the
Remembrance 
Day parade in 
Middlewich.

LEST WE FORGET

Happy Mind - New focus for this term is Celebrate
This half term we the children will be learning the 

difference between what we can DO and who we ARE.
They will discover what makes them special and 

unique. Through the Happy Mind work they will be 
able to identify and celebrate their Character Strengths.

This week has been 
Anti-Bullying week 
in school and each 
class has discussed 
what bullying is and 
ways we can all be a 
kinder friend. They 
shared their findings 
in assembly today.

Anti Bullying Week




